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Unlocking the Learning

We are looking forward to receiving some fantastic examples of home learning. To support
any children who find it more challenging to achieve their home learning we will be offering
resources and ideas in school to get them started.   We believe it is very important that
every child has the opportunity to engage with learning at home. If you have any problems
or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us via email above or epraise.

The project for this half term is “Our World”. These tasks will be set as part of our learning
and will give you the chance to really develop the children’s understanding of the planet on
which we live while researching and completing them.

We look forward to seeing the results and would like all the children to share their work by
either bringing it in or via email so that we can share and celebrate each other’s talents
before Friday 14th October. Thank you for your continued support.

Writing Research Creative

Write a diary piece as if you are
the World. What do you feel
about the way people are
treating you?

Why not find out how the World
started? Can you find out some of
the history of our amazing planet?

Can you draw some of the
natural wonders of the World,
not the ones that society has
built.

Design a poster to tell people to
care for the World. How can they
help to make sure our World is a
wonderful place to live?

Research how we get day and
night in our World. Does everyone
have them at the same time?
Why? See what you can learn
about time zones.

Can you make a model of the
World? Papier mache is good on
a balloon or maybe a flat
representation?

Write a set of guidelines for
caring for our World. Perhaps we
can use them to teach other
children how to care for the
World?

Where do you live in our World?
What can you find out about the
area you live in?

Represent your favourite part of
the World with facts and
drawings.
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Year 3
Autumn 1
 Our World

As mathematicians we will be 
learning about place value, 
addition and subtraction.

As designers we will learning 
about textiles.

In PHSE we will be learning 
about relationships. 

In RE we will be learning how 
festivals show what matters to 

Muslims. 

As writers we will studying the 
texts of Lord of the Forest and 

The Gorilla.

Important information
PE is on Monday and 

Wednesday  
Forest School is on Friday for 

3B.

In PE we will be learning about 
Outdoor Adventurous 

Activities.   

Using our computing skills we 
will be creating a sequence in 

music using Scratch.

As geographers we will be 
learning about Our World.  

As scientists we will be 
studying light.

In music 3S will be learning the 
cornet on Fridays and 3B will 
be  studying a song called Let 

Your Spirits Fly. 


